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Celebration Assembly


We will have a celebration assembly on Friday, 15th February at 2.30pm. All welcome to join us. 





Mini bus


Our mini bus will hopefully be delivered over the half term holiday and we will be able to start using it ASAP. Unfortunately, we have only had a handful of survey letters back about the possibility of us driving out to pick up children in the morning and after school. Please can you send it back if you think you may require this service. 





Spring Concert – St. Mary’s Church


Please can you send back the permission slips for the Spring Concert that our children are going to be taking part in on April 4th at 7pm in St. Mary’s Church along with Brabin’s and the Valley Singers. More letters will be sent out this week.   





Dates for your diary


26th Feb – Chester Zoo (yr5/6)


27th Feb – Governor Committees 4pm


28th Feb – yr. 3/4 gymnastics comp


1st March – yr.5/6 assembly (2.30pm)


7th March – World Book Day


11th March – swimming gala


14th March – yrs 2/3/4 healthy lunch


15th March – Red Nose Day


15th March – Pre-school, Rec/1 assembly (2.30pm)   


20th March – Rec / yr. 1 - Barton Grange


21st March – Under 7’s mini skills


22nd March – Yrs. 2/3/4 assembly (2.30pm)


25th March – Safety Town yrs. 5/6


27th March – Winmarleigh 


2nd April – parents evening 3.30 – 6pm


4th April – Spring Concert 7pm


5th April – Children’s Talent Show 1.30pm 





 


    











New Age Curling


Well done to Rudi, Sally, Joni and Anna who took 4th place out of 16 schools at the curling competition last week. We now have another trophy for our cabinet!


 


Bingo!


Thanks to everyone who supported our bingo in either taking part or donating prizes / food. It was a great night and we raised ??


Thank you also to our fantastic PTFA for all their hard work. 





Tag Rugby


Children in years 5/6 will be taking part in a tag rugby competition at UCLAN on Thursday, 7th Feb. We wish them all lots of luck. 





Mass


We will all be going to Mass on Thursday 7th Feb at 9.30am. Please do come along if you can.  





Winmarleigh Hall / SATs 


Parents of the children who are going to Winmarleigh Hall, residential centre, are invited to an information meeting on Tuesday, 12th February at 6pm. It will then be followed by a discussion about the upcoming SATs. Parents of year 5 children are warmly welcomed to stay. The whole meeting shouldn’t be longer than an hour. 





Under 9 Mini Skills


Some of our children will representing school at Archbishop Temple next Thursday, 14th February. Good luck!








